
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Austin Smith (austinsmith@gov.sc.gov) <austinsmith@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Patel, Swati (swatipatel@gov.sc.gov) <swatipatel@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 2/23/2015 9:48:21 AM
Subject: FW: Statement on Behalf of Chairman Allen Amsler

Please reference the email below from Martha. KV

From: Martha Casto [mailto:MarthaCasto@scsenate.gov]
Sent: Monday, February 23, 2015 9:37 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine; Harvery Peeler (hpeeler@peelerco.com)
Subject: RE: Statement on Behalf of Chairman Allen Amsler

I just tried to call Austin Smith and his voicemail box is full. Are y'all going to send a letter to the Senate withdrawing 
Kitzman's appointment? Technically the appointment came from the Governor and until it is withdraw by her it 
remains active.

Thanks!
Martha

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Monday, February 23, 2015 9:29 AM
To: Harvery Peeler (hpeeler@peelerco.com); Martha Casto
Subject: Statement on Behalf of Chairman Allen Amsler

Attached is Ms. Kitzman's letter to Allen Amsler and below is Amsler's statement. 
Please let me know if you need anything.
Thank you,
Katherine

From: Harris, Cassandra S.
Sent: Sunday, February 22, 2015 5:19 PM
Subject: Statement on Behalf of Chairman Allen Amsler
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For Immediate Release
Contact: Cassandra Harris

February 22, 2015
Public Information Officer

HARRISCS@dhec.sc.gov

803.898.1127

Statement on Behalf of Chairman Allen Amsler

Columbia, SC- The South Carolina Board of Health and Environmental Control Chairman Allen Amsler issued 
the following statement today.

“On behalf of the Board of Directors of the South Carolina Department of Health and Environmental Control, 
we have received the attached letter from Eleanor Kitzman informing us that she is withdrawing her name as 
the nominee for Director of the DHEC. This is an unfortunate occurrence for DHEC and South Carolina.

The Board will immediately convene to begin the process of identifying the replacement nominee.”

###

Cassandra S. HarrisDHEC Media Relationsharriscs@dhec.sc.govOffice: (803) 898-1127
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